
 

 

 

 

Beth Taylor, DHA, RN, NEA-BC  
Deputy Assistant Deputy Under Secretary for Health for Clinical 
Operations  
Veterans Health Administration 
 
Dr.  Beth Taylor assumed the role of Deputy Assistant Deputy Under Secretary 
for Clinical Operations, on April 2, 2018.  

Dr. Taylor joined the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) in 1996 as an 
Associate Director for Patient Care Services/Nurse Executive in Saginaw, 
Michigan, and served in this executive role in several facilities as well as 
serving on special detail assignments. She served as the Director, Workforce and Leadership for the VA 
Office of Nursing Services in Washington DC and in November 2015, became the Associate Director for 
Patient Care Services at the Southern Arizona VA Healthcare System (SAVAHCS). She has served as an 
HCLDP mentor and on various VISN and VHA committees.   

Dr. Taylor received a Bachelor of Science in Nursing from Indiana University, a Master in Business 
Administration from Saginaw Valley State University, and a Doctor of Health Administration from Central 
Michigan University.  She holds a graduate certificate in International Health from Central Michigan 
University and is board certified as a Nurse Executive, Advanced. 
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